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Go Green
Go Paperless
Sign up to receive The Bulletin in your inbox.
Visit PEELinc.com for details.

October 2009 Official Publication of  The Ranch at Brushy Creek hOA  Volume 1, issue 8

B C

Fall Festival
Saturday, October 24th 

12pm - 4 pm
Local vendors and residents will be lined up at Ranch Trails 

Park with games and goodies for both young and old.  Come 
in costume and be sure to have your picture taken at our photo 
booth.  Food vendors, bounce houses, pumpkins and more!  
This will be an event you and your family will not want to 
miss! Watch your mailbox kiosks for more details.

We still need volunteers, sponsors, and small businesses.  
Do you have a passion, a business or a hobby and want to get 
your orders placed in time for Holiday sales?  Be a part of the 
year’s biggest celebration with the Ranch at Brushy Creek Fall 
Festival!!  Please contact Angel Carter for details on pricing 
and to reserve a spot.  You will keep any money from sales you 
make that day.  Discounted fees will be available for anyone 
willing to host an activity booth during the event.  

If you are interested, please contact Angel Carter at 
RBCSocialCommittee@gmail.com for more details.

RBC Developers Report 
August 29, 2009

We wanted to take this opportunity in the community newsletter 
to bring you up to speed with regards to our builder team and future 
development activity in The Ranch at Brushy Creek.

The builders holding lot positions in The Ranch at Brushy Creek 
HOA are Grand Haven Homes, Monterey Homes, Drees Homes, 
and Scott Felder Homes.  Scott Felder Homes is the most recent 
addition to the builder team and has replaced Newmark Homes 
lot position in the community.  Other builders in the community, 
associated with the RBM HOA, are Scott Felder Homes, Mercedes 
Homes, Highland Homes, and Buffington Signature Homes. 

Despite the state of the overall economy, interest in the community 
and sales activity remain strong.  The vacant lot inventory remains 
healthy.  We do not anticipate starting any new sections of lots for 
another 12 months, and have not identified which section will be 
developed next.

We have all been challenged by the weather this year; from the hail 
storm in May and then again in June to the current drought situation.  
The pool facilities and some common area fence sustained damage 
from the hail, and we continue to juggle our watering schedules to 
keep the common areas healthy.  We thank you for getting your home 
repairs taken care of in an expeditious manner and for following the 
City’s Water Restrictions.

Thank you for making the Ranch at Brushy Creek a great place 
to live.

Silverado Austin Development
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BoaRD & ManageMent
RBC PRoPeRty ManageR   
Randy Vogel .................................................... 512-502-7506
  ...........................................Randy.Vogel@Goodwintx.com

RanCh at BRushy CReek hoa BoaRD
Christy Pardee ....................................................... President
Byron Stephens ......................................................Secretary
Blake Contine ....................................................... Treasurer
Rob Spooner ..................................Advisory Board Member

CoMMittee ChaiRs:
Architectural Committee
 Christy Pardee......................... Christy_Pardee@yahoo.com

Landscape Committee   
 Byron Stephens ......................byronstephens@earthlink.net 

Public Relations Committee
 Lolita Amazeen ........................Lolita@lolitasellsaustin.com

Pool Committee
 Byron Stephens ......................byronstephens@earthlink.net

Social Committee
 Angel Carter ..................... rbcsocialcommittee@gmail.com

Neighborhood Watch
 Mike Bouldin ..............................mbouldin@austin.rr.com
 

newsletteR inFo
Editor
 Lolita Amazeen ........................Lolita@lolitasellsaustin.com
Publisher
 Peel, Inc. ...................... www.PEELinc.com, 512-263-9181
 Advertising........advertising@PEELinc.com, 512-263-9181

aDveRtising inFo
Please support the businesses that advertise in The Bulletin. 
Their advertising dollars make it possible for all Ranch at Brushy 
Creek residents to receive the monthly newsletter at no charge. 
No homeowners association funds are used to produce or mail 
the newsletters. If you would like to support the newsletter by 
advertising, please contact our sales office at 512-263-9181 or 
advertising@PEELinc.com. The advertising deadline is the 10th 
of each month for the following month's newsletter.

 Residential • Commercial 
512.233.5735 

TMEL 195724 • Licensed • Insured • TECL 26367  

 Recessed & Track Lighting 
 Ceiling Fans 
 Outdoor Accent Lighting 
 Additional Outlets 
 Remodeling projects 
 Retail space build-outs 
 And more... 

We accept checks, Visa & MasterCard 

Don't want to wait for the mail?
View the current issue of The Bulletin Newsletter

on the 1st day of each month at 
www.PEELinc.com

hoa notiCe
ROOF REPLACEMENT

All shingle color and style changes must be approved by the 
HOA Architectural Committee prior to installation.

ARC request forms are available at:
rbc.goodwintx.com
RBC HOA
Board of Directors

NOT AVAILABLE 

ONLINE
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Let us make sure your
biggest investment is structurally sound.

TUCKER
ENGINEERING
1311 Chisholm Trail, Suite 303

Round Rock, TX  78681
Phone (512) 255-7477
Fax (512)  244-3366

www.tuckerengineering.net

STRUCTURAL REPORTS
Structural reports can be furnished in any of the following areas:

• Structural design of houses and apartments including superstructure, 
foundation and drainage.

• Structural inspections of houses and apartments including drainage, 
foundation, superstructure, as well as decks, pools and other structures.

• Identification of problems
• Recommended Solutions
• Estimated Costs
• Inspection and Certification for structural repairs

Our reports are concise, easy to read.

We keep your information confidential. 

Fees for services are based on the type of structure to be inspected and 
where it is locatedSPECIALIZING IN

RESIDENTIAL
AND COMMERCIAL

STRUCTURAL INSPECTIONS

Serving Central Texas Since 1979

Jeffrey L. Tucker, P.E., a registered professional engineer in Texas, has been 
involved in structural design, inspection and repair of houses and apart-
ments since 1965.  He is uniquely qualified to perform structural analyses of 
wood frame structures and slab foundations; to inspect and offer assurance 
of structural integrity and/or repair recommendations and details.  

Due to extremely low water levels in Lake Travis, the Lower 
Colorado River Authority (LCRA) is requiring their water customers 
to implement mandatory water restrictions under the state-approved 
LCRA Water Management Plan. As a water customer of LCRA, the 
City of Cedar Park is impacted by this requirement. 

Effective immediately, all Cedar Park water customers are subject 
to mandatory water conservation in accordance with Cedar Park’s 
Drought Contingency and Water Emergency Plan Stage 2. According 
to Cedar Park’s Drought Contingency and Water Emergency Plan, 
Stage 2 is triggered by a combined storage volume of 900,000 acre 
feet in the Travis and Buchanan lakes. 

The two main aspects of the Stage 2 plan are: the current twice-a-
week voluntary watering schedule is now mandatory; and, residents 
must adhere to specified watering hours. 

 The following water use restrictions apply to all Cedar Park water 
customers and go into effect immediately. 

  Water customers are required to adhere to the City’s twice-a-week 
outdoor watering schedule. 

Residential customer watering days: 
Last digit of their street address ending in a 0, 2, 4, 6, or 8: 
Thursday and Sunday. 

•

Last digit of their street address ending in a 1, 3, 5, 7, or 9: 
Wednesday and Saturday. 
Outdoor water use is prohibited between the hours of 10:00 
a.m. and 7:00 p.m. You may use a handheld hoss equipped with 
a positive pistol grip nozzle or other device that automatically 
shuts off water flow when the hose is not being used, or handheld 
buckets at any time, on any day.
The washing of automobiles, trucks, motorbikes, boats, trailers, 
airplanes or other vehicle is prohibited except on designated 
watering days. Washing is prohibited between the hours of 10:00 
a.m. and 7:00 p.m. Such washing when allowed, shall be done 
with a handheld bucket or a handheld hose equipped with a 
positive shutoff nozzle for quick rinses. 
Use of water to fill, refill, or add to any swimming pools, wading 
pools, or Jacuzzi-type pools is prohibited except on designated 
watering days. This water use is prohibited between the hours 
of 10:00 a.m. and 7:00 p.m. 
Operation of any ornamental fountain or pond for aesthetic or 
scenic purposes is prohibited except where necessary to support 
aquatic life or where such fountains or ponds are equipped with 

•

•

•

•

•

Mandatory water Conservation Measures now in Place!

(Continued on Page 4)
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a recirculation system. 
The following are considered a waste of water and are 
prohibited: 
Washing sidewalks, walkways, driveways, parking lots, tennis 
courts, patios or other hard-surfaced areas except to alleviate 
immediate health or safety hazards. 
Use of water for dust control. 
 Allowing water to run off a property or allowing water to pond 
in the street or parking. 
Operating a permanently installed irrigation system with broken 
heads, with heads that are out of adjustment that spray more than 
10% of the spray on street or parking lots, or that is misting. 
Failure to repair a controllable leak(s) within a reasonable period 
after having been given notice. 
Washing an automobile, truck, trailer, boat, airplane, or other 
mobile equipment with a handheld hose not equipped with a 
pistol grip nozzle or other device that automatically shuts off 
water flow when the hose is not being used. 

Failure to comply with the mandatory watering schedule can result 
in a fine up to $500 per day.   If a residence receives more than three 
tickets, the City can discontinue water service to the account. 
Visit www.cedarparktx.us for more information and get water-saving 
tips at www.wateriq.org .    

•

•

•
•

•

•

•

Conservation Measures-(Continued from Page 3)

gardening tips
October:

Time to plant spring flowering bulbs.
Purchase and plant pansies, snapdragons, dianthus, etc., 
for winter and spring color.
Clean and sharpen hand tools. Coat metal surfaces with 
a light coating of oil to prevent rust from forming before 
storing for winter.
Check for aphids and caterpillars on your fall flowers 
and leafy vegetables. Treat as required.
A final application of fertilizer can be applied to your 
lawn if you failed to do so in September.
For those wanting that green winter lawn, now is the 
time to sow annual winter rye grass. Use 8-10 pounds 
per 1000 sq. ft.

If the drought continues, make sure you keep some water 
on your trees. I’ve seen quite a few in our neighborhood that 
have suffered from the heat and lack of moisture

•
•

•

•

•

•
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DISCLAIMER: Articles and ads in this newsletter 
express the opinions of their authors and do not 
necessarily reflect the opinions of Peel, Inc. or its 
employees. Peel, Inc. is not responsible for the 
accuracy of any facts stated in articles submitted by 
others. The publisher also assumes no responsibility 
for the advertising content with this publication. All 
warranties and representations made in the advertising 
content are solely that of the advertiser and any such 
claims regarding its content should be taken up with 
the advertiser.
* The publisher assumes no liability with regard to its 
advertisers for misprints or failure to place advertising 
in this publication except for the actual cost of such 
advertising.
* Although every effort is taken to avoid mistakes and/
or misprints, the publisher assumes no responsibility 
for any errors of information or typographical 
mistakes, except as limited to the cost of advertising 
as stated above or in the case of misinformation, a 
printed retraction/correction.
* Under no circumstances shall the publisher be 
held liable for incidental or consequential damages, 
inconvenience, loss of business or services, or any 
other liabilities from failure to publish, or from failure 
to publish in a timely manner, except as limited to 
liabilities stated above.

HOME • AUTO • LIFE • RENTERS • BUSINESS • BOATS • RVs

FREE LUNCH
Lunch is on us, with any home and auto insurance quote!

Receive a Gift Card for Lunch at Chili’s Restaurant.
*limit 1 per customer; with appointment only. Exp. 11/2/09

301 Brushy Creek Rd. • 257-8889
mpage@farmersagent.com

www.farmersagent.com/mpage

Myra Page-CPCU

Wade Etheredge, M.D.
Board Certified in Emergency Medicine
St. David’s Round Rock Medical Center ER

  Our commitment, 24 / 7:
Quality, compassionate care.
Board certified emergency physicians 

  and a highly trained ER nursing staff.
Specialists on call.
Advanced technologies for rapid     

  diagnosis and treatment.
Accredited Chest Pain Center.

“In our ER, the best medicine
starts with being seen quickly.”

2400 Round Rock Avenue
Round Rock, TX 78681

512-341-6428

emergency? We do.

 

Recipe of the Month:

ghost Cookies
1 package of Nutter Butter Peanut Butter Cookies

1 lb. of white candy coating (what you use to dip strawberries)

1 bag of mini semisweet chocolate chips (make sure you use the mini)

Wax paper

Melt the candy coating in the microwave, 
(as per the package instructions), stirring 
until smooth.  Dip the cookies into the 
coating; covering the cookies completely.  
Let excess coating drip off and then lay on 
a sheet of wax paper.  While the coating is 
still warm, place two mini chocolate chips 
on each ghost cookie for eyes.  Let stand 
until set.  

(Yields approximately 3 dozen)
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HAS YOUR ROOF BEEN 

DAMAGED BY HAIL? 
Choose a Local Company You Can TRUST!! 

We’re not Stormchasers! 

Locally Owned & Operated 

A+ Rating with the BBB 

Fully Insured 

GAF Master Elite Contractor 

We work with your 
Insurance Company 

Roofing Professionals Since 1982 

Call Today for a 
Free Inspection 

(512)671-7791
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Building Healthy Bites and Beautiful Smiles
WWW.ATFCU.ORG          512.302.5555

15 AUSTIN METRO LOCATIONS

4.89%
APR*

10 YEAR FIXED RATE

plus no closing costs**

5.69%
APR*

20 YEAR FIXED RATE

5.19%
APR*

15 YEAR FIXED RATE
5.75%

***

5 YEAR FIXED RATE

COMMERCIAL REAL ESTATE LOANS

20 year amortization/no pre-payment penalty

6.20%
***

15 YEAR FIXED RATE

5.95%
***

10 YEAR FIXED RATE

AUTO LOANS

new or used

1.31%
APY
****

$25,000 TO $74,999

MONEY MARKET

minimum daily balance of $2000 required

1.66%
APY
****

$125,000 AND ABOVE

1.46%
APY
****

$75,000 TO $124,999

1.71%
APY
****

6 MONTHS

CERTIFICATE OF DEPOSIT1

1regular - minimum deposit of $1000 required

2.32%
APY
****

24 MONTHS
2.02%

APY
****

12 MONTHS
1.86%

APY
****

6 MONTHS

CERTIFICATE OF DEPOSIT2

2jumbo - minimum deposit of $95000 required

2.47%
APY
****

24 MONTHS
2.17%

APY
****

12 MONTHS

HOME EQUITY LOANS

3.69%
APR*

UP TO 60 MONTHS

4.29%
APR*

72 MONTHS

3.89%
APR*

66 MONTHS

You Can Join!
Membership is open to anyone in the 

5 County Austin Metro Area

FREE BUSINESS & PERSONAL CHECKING
250+ FREE ATMs ACROSS TEXAS

New Locations Coming Soon 
in Round Rock & Pflugerville

a sensible Plan for College Funding
Submitted by Rich Keith

How you fund college expenses is divided naturally between using 
your money, and by using other peoples’ money.  This sounds simple 
but each scenario requires understanding of the long-term impacts.  
In this article we are going to focus on free money, and on “Tax 
Scholarships,” where the Federal Government helps you send your 
child to college through tax savings and other methods.

Recently the federal government boosted financial aid for higher 
education, including various tax breaks. An expanded version of 
the Hope Scholarship tax credit appeared called the American 
Opportunity tax credit.  The new credit can save taxpayers as much as 
$2,500 in tax, or $5,000 for two collegians, and a refund of $1,000, 
if you satisfy certain rules. 

Remember that you can’t claim the American Opportunity credit 
for expenses paid with withdrawals from a 529 plan.  So you may 
wish to limit 529 withdrawals so some college expenses are paid with 
other money, to allow the use of the new tax credit.  Some students 
won’t qualify for the American Opportunity credit. Fortunately, a 
Lifetime Learning tax credit provides a maximum annual credit of 
$2,000 for tuition and fees, subject to rules.

The tax advantages of 529 plans are many.  A down year for stock 
funds, combined with a poor year for many bond funds, has driven 

down the value of many folks’ 529 accounts. People with younger 
children can keep contributing and look to a rebound. Parents of 
college and pre-college students, though, may have few options 
other than using 529 plan withdrawals to pay for higher education. 
Having said that, it may be better to pay for college from cash flow 
or from cash reserves. This delays liquidation of 529 assets as long as 
possible, allowing for a recovery.  Remember to reimburse yourself 
from your 529 plan before the end of the calendar year in which the 
expenses were incurred.

If the market does not come back in time for your needs, you still 
have options.  If you have other funds that can cover college bills 
without disrupting your financial plan, keep the money in the 529 
as long as feasible, in hopes of future tax-free growth.  Of course, if 
a child is finishing school and there is no younger sibling who could 
use the funds in the future, then you should spend down your 529 
funds.  Tax tip: parents of college-bound children should realize net 
losses in their taxable accounts to lock in tax benefits. The proceeds 
can be reinvested in 529 accounts so that any future gains from 
today’s low levels can be withdrawn, tax-free, to pay for college later 
on; perhaps in graduate school. Check with your financial coach and 
tax advisor for full details. 
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In Your Neighborhood
There is a Steeple ...

Inviting ALL
God’s People

Round Rock
Presbyterian

Church

8:15am - Traditional
9:30am - Contemporary

11:00am - Traditional

www.RoundRockPresbyterian.org
4010 Sam Bass Rd Round Rock 78681

512-244-2152

While much more numerous but not as widely studied as their close cousin the butterfly, moths are a 
large and fascinating group of insects.  Making up about 80% of the insect order known as Lepidoptera, 
most moths are active mainly at night, strangely attracted to light, and while some never eat, many 
species can live much longer than most butterflies and can even hibernate over the winter.

Like butterflies, the lifecycle of a moth is comprised of an egg, caterpillar (larvae), pupa, and adult.  
The length of this cycle and each of its phases varies with each species, with some species producing as 
many as 10 broods a year.  Many moths have hairy bodies to help maintain the internal body temperature 
necessary for flight, and heat up their flight muscles by vibrating their wings, since they don’t have the 
radiant energy of the sun to assist them.  Sphinx moths, whose wings beat 70 times per second, have 
a top speed of 50 kilometers per hour, and even more amazingly, many pupate underground! Moths 
range in size from the micros that have wingspans of 3-4 millimeters to the female Cecropia moth, with 
a record wingspan of over 130 millimeters, the largest insect in North America. 

Moths are positively phototactic, or automatically move toward a source of light.  While the exact reason 
for this is unknown, interesting theories abound.  Some moths are known to migrate short distances, 
and may use the night sky to navigate.  They may use the moon as a primary reference point and have 
the ability to calibrate their flight paths as the moon moves across the night sky.  This may help orient 
them, and can also explain the disorientation they seem to experience when they unexpectedly ‘catch’ 
or fly above a light source that they think is the moon.  It’s also possible that moths look at light as an 
escape route mechanism, where flying up (toward the light) signifies safety, and flying down (toward 
the darkness) signifies danger. (Continued on Page 9)

naturewatch – Mysterious Moths
by Jim and Lynne Weber

Cecropia Moth

Luna Moth
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We are a Spanish Immersion Preschool where learning Spanish is only part of the fun.
Give your children the gift of learning a second language. 

A gift that will benefit them for the rest of their lives!

We offer a full learning curriculum to prepare your child for kindergarten 
and beyond while providing the very best care in a fun and loving environment. 

Accepting children between the ages of 1 and 5 years old. 
   Full or part time enrollment available at reasonable prices. 

NoW oFFerINg huge Pre-oPeNINg dIScouNtS
So Act FASt AS our vAcANcIeS WoN’t lASt loNg!

Please contact us by phone 
at 512-219-8081 or view our website 

at www.excelenciapreschool.com for more details.

901 Royal Ln. Cedar Park, Texas 78613
email: info@excelenciapreschool.com

oPeNINg

SooN NeAr

you!

Once they find an appealing source of light (preferring white versus yellow wavelengths), 
moths seem entranced by it.  Like humans, moth’s eyes contain light sensors, but unlike 
humans their dark-adapting mechanism responds much more slowly than their light-adapting 
mechanism.  This could mean that they may not want to leave the light since the dark renders 
them blind for so long, and might explain why they can be attracted to the light over & 
over again.  Lastly, since moths are generally nocturnal creatures, they may respond to the 
light like they would the rising sun, and settle in for a good day’s sleep.      

With so many thousands of moth species, even the largest can be difficult to identify.  
Clues can be gleaned from their profile or posture, vein patterns in their wings, and even 
the time of night that they are most active.  Moths have antennae that are either feather-like 
or hair-like, with the male’s antennae being larger than the female’s.  This is beneficial for 
detecting the pheromones (a chemical signal that triggers a natural response from a member 
of the same species) released by the females from as much as 8 kilometers away!  

Some of our most beautiful nighttime jewels include the Cecropia, Imperial, Luna, and 
Polyphemus moths.  These large  moths, all members of the Giant Silkworm (Saturniidae) 
family, hold our greatest fascination. Cecropia larvae grow to about 4 inches in length, and you 
can often hear them as they eat.  Imperial moths emerge in September/October awash in yellow 
& purple.  The luminescent green Lunas, like all Saturniidae, are born without a mouth – they 
never eat or drink, as their main purpose is to reproduce.  And the Polyphemus is named for the 
Greek Cyclops due to the large purple eyespot on each hindwing.  So the next time you’re up at 
night, wander outside by a light and see if you can spot some of these lovely creatures! Send your 
nature-related questions to naturewatch@austin.rr.com and we’ll do our best to answer them. 

Nature Watch - (Continued from Page 8)

Imperial Moth

Polyphernus Moth
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GoodHealth Commons
A “whole-person” approach to health care

October Special Events

October 13
Healthy Fall Harvest Cooking Class

October 27
Managing Your Cancer Experience

(512) 324-4803
GoodHealthCommons@seton.org

At GoodHealth Commons, we believe that conventional and 
complementary medical practices can be integrated to provide the most 
effective healthcare available.  With a focus on treating mind, body and 
spirit, integrative care draws on a wide range of expertise and treatments 
to stimulate the body’s natural healing potential and promote optimal 
health and well-being.

Offering:

CALL Now to schedule or for more information.  512-324-4803.
GoodHealthCommons.com

October Events at the Lady Bird Johnson 
Wildflower Center

FALL PLANT SALE & GArdENING FESTIVAL
Members Sale 1 to 7 p.m. Friday, October 9, Public Sale 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. Saturday and Sunday, October 10 and 11

Nearly 300 hardy native plant species on sale to help your yard recover from the drought. Hourly tours from 11 a.m. to 2 p.m. Shirley 
and Brian Loflin lecture on Texas Cacti in the auditorium, 11:30 a.m. Friday. Book signings in the store.

OrIGAMI FINALE ANd dAMIAN PrIOur - Sunday, October 4
Sculptor Damian Priour lectures on his exhibit at 12:30 p.m. in the auditorium. Artist Joan Son demonstrates this ancient craft 

from 1 to 4 p.m. in McDermott Learning Center. 

MAry FrAShEr ArT ExhIBIT - October 9 through December 6
A mixed media exhibit, “My Back Yard: Life in Central Austin” in the McDermott 

Learning Center.  

NATurE NIGhTS—BuTTErFLIES - Admission $1, 6 to 9 p.m. Friday, October 16
Explore the flight of the monarch butterflies and their friends. Sponsored by KVUE.  

WILdFLOWEr ArT MINI-ExhIBIT - October 17 to 31
Clara Newby watercolor exhibit in the store. 

 GOBLINS IN ThE GArdEN-  4 to 7 p.m. Sunday, October 25
Follow the Trail of Bones, see the scarecrow exhibit and watch pumpkin carving. Trick or 

treat around the gardens and check out the Haunted Tower.  Wear a costume! 
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LOCALLY BASED 
COMPANY
We were here before the 
storm & we’ll be here long 
after the repairs are made to 
your home 

LOTS OF LOCAL 
REFERENCES 
We pride ourselves on 
customer service & 
satisfaction, so every job is 
handled with care & 
attention

FAMILY OWNED & 
OPERATED 
We are Austinites that know 
what Austin wants!  
Quality workmanship & 
 Local services 

Ti re d  o f  St o r m  C h a s e r s  a n d  
O u t  o f  To w n  C o m p a n i e s ?   

G o  L o c a l  w i t h  AT X  R o o f i n g !   
Owner Richard Leinen has 

been a member of the 
building and development 
community for 30yrs and 
has raised his three sons 
here in the Austin area for 

over 20yrs. Now that he has 
built his family run business 

into a premier service 
company, we offer a wide 

variety of contracting 
assistance for Austin & the 

surrounding areas! 

The advantage of using a 
locally based company has 

an extensive array of 
benefits including 

immediate repair and help 
with any contracting needs. 
With a quality controlled list 

of contractors, you can 
count on ATX to employ the 

best service technicians.  
Call today for a

Free Claims Consultation! 

A+ Rating with 

We are  Aust in ’s Roofer !         
9518 Anderson Mill Rd, Austin, Texas 78729       Tel  512-423-3002      Fax   512-266-5805 www.atxroofing.com

W H Y  S H O U L D  Y O U  
C H O O S E  AT X  
R O O F I N G &  

G E N E R A L
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311 Ranch Road 620 S. Ste 200
Lakeway, TX 78734-4775
www.PEELinc.com
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